From: BoardSec

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: EB-2020-0206 - ENGLP South Bruce QRAM - rates effective October 1, 2020
Date: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 11:54:42 AM

From: Mark Garner <markgarner@rogers.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 11:43 AM

To: Arturo Lau <Arturo.Lau@oeb.ca>; Robinson, Susannah <srobinson@epcor.com>;
'larry@anwaatin.com' <larry@anwaatin.com>; 'Don.Richardson@sharedvaluesolutions.com'
<don.richardson@sharedvaluesolutions.com>; 'Lisa@demarcoallan.com' <lisa@demarcoallan.com>;
'jonathan@demarcoallan.com' <jonathan@demarcoallan.com>; 'pmcmahon@uniongas.com'
<pmcmahon@uniongas.com>; 'ian.mondrow@gowlingwlg.com' <ian.mondrow@gowlingwlg.com>;
'srahbar@igua.ca’ <srahbar@igua.ca>; 'wmcnally@opsba.org' <wmcnally@opsba.org>;
'mark@shepherdrubenstein.com' <mark@shepherdrubenstein.com>;
'lay@shepherdrubenstein.com' <jay@shepherdrubenstein.com>; 'schambers@kincardine.net'
<schambers@kincardine.net>; 'clerk@arran-elderslie.ca' <clerk@arran-elderslie.ca>;
'mrwalden@huronkinloss.com' <mrwalden@huronkinloss.com>; 'jlawford @piac.ca'
<jlawford@piac.ca>; Hesselink, Tim <THesselink@epcor.com>; Mark Garner
<markgarner@rogers.com>; BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; Poon, Kenneth <kpoon@epcor.com>;
DOCallaghan <DOCallaghan@epcor.com>

Subject: Re: EB-2020-0206 - ENGLP South Bruce QRAM - rates effective October 1, 2020

Tim,

Thank you for your email.

While monitored VECC does not generally participate in QRAM proceedings.

As such we will not be providing any comment on the Application or the Board's Decision and Interim
Order.

Regards,

Mark Garner /for VECC-PIAC

Mark C. Garner markgarner@rogers.com 647-408-4501 This communication is directed in confidence
solely to the person(s) listed above, and may not otherwise be distributed, copied or disclosed. If you

have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by telephone or by return email and delete
this communication and any copy immediately. Thank you for your assistance.

On Tuesday, September 29, 2020, 10:00:39 a.m. EDT, Hesselink, Tim <thesselink@epcor.com> wrote:

Dear all,

During our submission of the ENGLP-South Bruce QRAM filing for rates effective October 1 2020, we did
not send a copy of the pre-filed evidence to the list of intervenors from EB-2018-0264.


mailto:BoardSec@oeb.ca
mailto:Janet.Sakauye@oeb.ca
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mailto:thesselink@epcor.com

As a result, we are submitting a letter prepared by the Board, along with a copy of the filing, related
schedules and responses to staff questions received.

We apologize for the oversight.

Regards,

Tim

PROVIDING MORE

Tim Hesselink, CPA, CGA

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs
EPCOR Ontario
43 Stewart Road, Collingwood, ON

T: 705.445.1800 ext. 2274
epcor.com

This email message, including any attachments, is for the intended recipient(s) only, and contains
confidential and proprietary information. Unauthorized distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or are obviously not one of the intended recipients,
please immediately notify the sender by reply email and delete this email message, including any
attachments. Thank you.
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